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We want to start off our News Letter by sharing answered prayer with you:

This year we have had two new churches partner with us. This is a huge blessing and will help us reach our goal of becoming 
full time missionaries in 2019. 

We had the opportunity to share the salvation message with Latoya and she made a profession of faith. PRAISE GOD!! 
Latoya was a visitor of Alberta’s and after her second visit she asked to know more about salvation. Latoya is in her mid-
twenties, comes from a traditional back ground, has three little girls and this was her first time to ever be in a church. God 
is good, so good! 

2019 Vision
We have tried over the past seven year to always put together a “Vision Statement” for the year; it helps us to make some 
goals and also for ya’ll to know how to pray for us and what we pray to accomplish during the year. This year our Vision 
Statement will be small, and prayerfully have a huge impact. 

Our prayer and vision for 2019 is to see the church body grow spiritually. We will continue to teach on basic bible doctrine 
and creation to give them a biblical foundation for future growth. We are excited to see Alberta sharing her faith openly 
with family and friends and we pray that all of our congregation will grow to share their faith also. 

Our huge project on the radar for 2019 is the acquisition of property by the highway to relocate our church. Which would 
mean building a new church facility in the future. This is a slow process, as nothing Navajo Government takes place quickly. 
We are not able to buy land, but instead we have to apply for a lifetime lease. We are also requesting a 10 acre site; the 
government has placed a one acre restriction on church sites. The local chapter has approved the request but we still need 
approval by the Indian Affairs.  We know that in the Lord’s timing everything will fall into place. We are beyond excited 
what this could mean for the future of the church and the numerous opportunities that this could open for ministry and 
outreach. 

2019 Events
March: Lady’s Shopping Trip
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Men’s Skeet Shoot and BBQ

April: Work Group, New church Roof 

Easter Sunday; Sunrise Service & Breakfast

June: Cowboy Sunday & Trail Ride

July: Mission Group

VBS

August: Back to School Sunday

September: Men’s Hunting Camp

October: Men’s Hunting Camp

Fall Festival 

December: Christmas Shoeboxes

Prayer Request
* Opportunity to share our burden of Mission Work to 

the Navajo Indians. 

* Becoming full time missionaries in 2019

* Church Growth

* Land for church relocation

* Finances to build in the future. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Andy & Danyell Lahmann: 20869 Rd W, Lewis Co 81327 

Email: lahmann08@yahoo.com Facebook: Lahmann Family Missionaries 
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One of our biggest outreaches that we currently do is weekly lunch. 
We have arranged our church schedule to cook and share a meal 
every week. We have had several from the community that comes for 
a hot meal and leaves hearing the gospel message. We are thankful to 
have the opportunity to share Christ by this ministry outreach.
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